
INSET Day - Monday 6th November 

The school is closed to the children on Monday 6th November as it is an INSET day for school staff. This 
date was missed off the calendar of dates that was sent out in September, so be sure to add it to your      
calendars. 
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Staffing News 

This week, I have to share some staffing news with you all. After 24 years of working as part of the Dove 
Bank team, Mrs Mason will be leaving us at the end of next week to free up her time to spend with her      
beautiful granddaughter.  Mrs Mason is an incredible member of the team here, and she is loved by children 
and staff alike.  

We wish her all the best as she leaves us, and we hope to see her as a regular at our stay and play mornings.  

Janine - we thank you for the love and dedication you have shown our school community for the past 24 years, 
and we do hope that we can keep in touch with you in the future! 

Parents’ Evening 

A huge thank you to everyone for getting their parents’ evening slips back to us so 
quickly! This has meant that we can arrange appointments quickly and return slips to 
you. If you are yet to book, please don’t worry as we will have space for all parents. 
These can be arranged on Monday if required. If you need to call on Monday morning to 
book a slot, please contact the main office and this will be arranged. If you are unable 
to attend due to other commitments, please arrange another mutually convenient time 
as attendance at parents’ evening is vital.  

Aspiration Week - Next Week 

Aspiration week is almost here! 
We are very excited about our visitors coming into school 
next week to talk to the children about their jobs.  

We have people from all walks of life; please ask your 
child who they have talked to during the week.  

Friday 27th is a non-uniform day The children can dress 
up as ’Who I Want to be When I Grow Up’. This can be as 
simple as a lanyard or name badge, or you can be more  
creative if you like. We can’t wait to see what the        
children’s aspirations are and get them talking about what 
the future might hold! 


